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In order to give the Police Department much needed space in Village Hall, in 2022 the Village Board approved a lease agreement 
for office space at 160 S. Municipal Drive. The Village is pleased to announce that the Administration and Finance departments 
have completed their move to the new location.
Residents and customers may now conduct business with the Admin and Finance departments, including utility bill payments, 
at 160 S. Municipal Drive, Suite 110. The office is located across from the Library just down the street from the Police Department. 
An after-hours bill payment drop box is now located in the parking lot at the new location. The after-hours bill payment drop box 
at 10 S. Municipal Drive will remain at the entrance of the Police Department for the next few weeks. February utility bills reflect 
the new address. All phone numbers remain the same.
The Village is excited about these changes and looks forward to serving you at our new location.

The community will have an opportunity to 
provide additional input on all components of 
the Comprehensive Plan at the third and final 
Community Planning Workshop on Thursday, 
February 9, 2023 from 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. at the 
Sugar Grove Public Library. The community 
is encouraged to attend this workshop to offer 
feedback and ask questions regarding the 
Plan. Visit sugargroveil.gov for more details.
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Waubonsee Community College 
Sugar Grove Campus, Academic and Professional Center

For information regarding sponsorship opportunities, please contact 
Michael Cassa at mcassa@sugargroveil.gov.

Scan the QR code  

Or visit us at www.sugargroveedc.org 
to register today!
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